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On the 15th of June, the Seonghwa Caring ministry would like to invite you to a webinar where we will
explore the best way to support our grieving families and friends.

'How can we help?

Your loved one has passed away. You are going through deep anxiety and depression. You feel lost. How
can we help you at those challenging times in your life?

What are the right words to say to those who are grieving? Often, we feel awkward and may say the
wrong words or avoid the bereaved all together. This only adds more pain and a greater feeling of
isolation to those who are going through those difficult times.

The Seonghwa Caring ministry would like to invite you to a webinar where we will explore the best way
to support our grieving families and friends.

The webinar will be on Saturday 15th June at 7.30pm on zoom.

We are privileged to have Margoth Tove K. as our main speaker. Our sister Margoth is a qualified and
trained bereavement mediator and has facilitated bereavement groups since 2012. She has worked as a
psychotherapist since 2008. Margoth will share with us her journey of finding the best practice and her
mindset to support those who are bereaved and help them to move on and reorganise their lives.

We will have small groups discussion and Q and A afterwards.

Please let us know if you would be interested to attend and we will send you the zoom link closer to the
time.

Looking forward to hearing from you,
On behalf of the Seonghwa Caring Ministry,

Francoise M.’



